
free iMiit | (loorsopehatSsOCpn

LEELAND
-  L I V E  —

September 8th | &90pm 
northwest iiiKcnaty chapel

CROSSING

I hope that you enjoyed your three day weekend and are settling into your routine here! For those of you transitioning 
into Northwest for the first time, please let us know if there is anything that we can be doing to help support you! As 
NUMA and NUSG stated in Chapel on Friday, there are a lot of ways to get involved but ultimately our heart for this 
community is simply for students to feel like they belong.

As a reminder, a prayer/praise/comment line is always available to you as you go throughout your day. We have a team 
consistently checking it and responding as necessary: 206-486-4656
Scripture Focus: "Because I am righteous, / will see you. When I awake, I will see you face to face and be satisfied." 
Psalm 17:15
We will be spending this semester in the Psalms and I have attached an electronic version of our prayer/scripture card 
for the semester in case you did not get one in Chapel on Friday.

THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL
WEDNESDAY, September 3rd | We will hear from our President, Dr. Castleberry.
FRIDAY, September 5th | Craig and Jennifer Pelissero, Pastors from Elevation Church will be speaking to us about the 
missional call on each of our lives.

Our final Monday Morning Chapel service will be next Monday, September 8th when we will hear about all of our 
LifeGroup opportunities for the semester! Then, that evening will be our First Monday Night Pursuit service at 
8:30PM in the Chapel with Leeland!

REACH Global Missions Experience
We are now recruiting for Team Leaders for our 2015 REACH Global Missions Experience. If there is somewhere in the 
world where you would like to see a team of NU students serve, check out our Trip Proposal/Team Leader Forms 
available after Chapel. If you have any questions, contact Jocelyn Rott at missions@northwestu.edu.

LifeGroup Leaders Wanted
If you are interested in leading a LifeGroup this semester, please check out the application attached and return it to the 
Campus Ministries office by Friday. Last year we had over 90 LifeGroups of all different interests and we would love to 
see every student on campus plugged in. The opportunity to be a leader is open to all students, new or returning, as 
well as our faculty and staff! Any questions, contact Siobhon McManus at lifegroups@northwestu.edu.

Worship Auditions
Interested in being a part of the bands leading in chapel? Auditions for band and vocals start next week!! Check out 
http://eagle.northwestu.edu/departments/campus-ministries/worship-auditions/ to sign up for an audition time or for more 
information.

Looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow morning in Chapel!!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor - NU
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